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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 Year 5 will be going on a class trip to Eureka! on Wednesday 15th June 

2016. At the museum the children will be able to explore a wide variety of 

interactive exhibits and learn more about their science topics from this year. 

 

We will be leaving school at 9:30 so please ensure that your child is on time for 

school in the morning so that they don’t miss out. We will be returning before 

the end of the school day therefore home time arrangements will be the same 

as normal. 

 

This trip has been subsidised by the school and no cost is charged to the 

parents. If your child has school meals they will be provided with a packed lunch 

for the day. If your child is on packed lunches please make sure that they bring 

their lunch in a plastic bag for the day of the trip so that it can be thrown away 

after use. 

    

Thanks for your continuing support, 

 

 

Mr Chaffe 
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